
 

Star of the Week 
Headteacher’s Awards 

RecD -        Seth  

RecP -         Spencer  

RecV/W-     Harriet  

Y1L -            Brodie  

Y1B -            Noah  

           Y1C--            Molly  

           Y2K -             Logan  

           Y2C -             Abbie  

           Y2R -             Elizabeth  

           Y3E -             Esmae  

           Y3H -             Carlota  

           Y3W -            Evan  

           Y4D -             Isla  

           Y4Mc -          Jessica  

           Y4B -             Khloe  

           Y5LT/HB -     Daniel  

           Y5A-              Maanaswini  

           Y5S-               Demi-Lee  

           Y6H -              Kiki  

           Y6C -              Lucy   

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team have a number of activities 

taking place during the February half-term. 

Information about these activities can be found by clicking on the link below. 

 

https://www.mylifewarrington.co.uk/kb5/warrington/directory/results.page?

directorychannel=2_21  

 

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team can be contacted on 01925 

442470. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

RecD -         Toluwaniyin  

RecP -          Ellis  

RecV/W -   Daisy  

Y1L-             Ethan  

Y1B -            Oliver  

Y1C-             Rafay  

Y2K -            Jason  

Y2R -            Lennox  

Y2C -            Argus  

Y3E -            Ashleigh  

Y3H -           Hollie  

Y3W -           Ibrahim  

Y4D –          Henry  

Y4B -            Jessica  

Y4LMc -        Kendra  

Y5A -            Jesse  

Y5LT/HB–   Annabelle  

Y5S -    Lizzy  

Y6H -           Sophie  

Y6C -    Evan  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming into 

school is in a sealed, named envelope 

with reason for payment clearly stated. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 14th February 2020 

School closes on Friday 14th 

February 2020 & we return on 

Monday 24th February 2020. 

February Half-term Activities 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events 

February 

24th—Guides & Scouts Association Event 

when association uniforms can be worn to 

school. 

25th—Y3 Quidditch 

March 

5th—World Book Day 

9th—British Science Week 

9th—Y3/Y4 Football Tournament at 

Culcheth High School 

10th—Parent Consultations 

12th—Y5LT/HB Class Worship at 9.00am 

12th—Parent Consultations 

16th—Y4LD Peace Centre 

17th-19th—Mother’s Day Sale 

17th—Y4LMc Peace Centre 

18th—Y4LB Peace Centre 

19th—Y2CR Class Worship at 9.00am 
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https://www.mylifewarrington.co.uk/kb5/warrington/directory/results.page?directorychannel=2_21
http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwigsPaF4afZAhXIJcAKHfmJDIQQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cluttonschool.com%2Fhead-teachers-award%2F&psig=AOvVaw0ipLwUCSwmOczSnp40EQY_&ust=1518778387557750


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Y3 Egyptian Day SPORTS STAR AWARD 
 

 
KS1 

Arden, Aimee  Ada-May, Kaitlin, 

Annabel, Mia, Joel, Matthew, Nieve  

 

KS2 

Eva, Elliott, Tanatswa, Ava Mae, 

Emmie, Ranveer, Talia, Cameron, 

Matthew, Harry, Alice  

  

 
 

On Monday, Year 3 children took park in an Egyptian 

Day. The children came into school in fantastic 

costumes and took part in exciting activities throughout 

the day to enrich their learning.  

They decoded hieroglyphs, completed abstract Egyptian 

art and made Top Trumps cards to learn facts about 

Ancient Egyptian gods. The day came to an exciting 

conclusion with an Egyptian banquet.  

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF 

THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY. 

Please can parents send any email  enquiries to 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

 

 

Attendance Award 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiKgcH836fZAhXHKsAKHdqBCioQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fjayhawktrophy.com%2Ftrophies%2Fsport-stars-multi-color-resin-trophy-awards%2Ft8zsP8vgLd50r1%2F&psig=AOvVaw


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Friends of St Philip’s Spring Disco 

The Friends of St Philip’s are delighted to let 

you know that they will be hosting a Spring 

disco for all children on 8th March 2020.  

The discos will be held at Penketh 

Conservative club.  

Infant disco-1pm-2.30pm 

Junior Disco 3pm-4.30pm.  

They are excited to announce 

that they have booked a children’s DJ and 

entertainer Andy Riley who will host exciting 

games and lots of fun activities. Tickets are 

£3 each and there will be opportunity to win a 

Ruby and Harry chocolate hamper in our 

raffle on the day.  

Ticket order forms will be sent 

out on 14th February and the 

closing date for orders will be 

on 24th February, so please 

order quickly.  

World Thinking Day 2020 

A reminder that on our first day back  

after half -term, Monday 24th                   

February, all members of The Scout Asso-

ciation and Girl Guiding UK are allowed 

to wear their Guiding or Scout uniform to 

school. This is  to celebrate and promote 

World Thinking Day. 

Mother’s Day Sale 

The Friends of Philip’s very popular Mother’s Day sale 

will be returning this year from 17th – 19th March. 

Children can bring money into school and we will have a 

choice of gifts on sale for between 50p and up to £4 for 

the children to buy during school time to bring home as 

gifts for Mother’s Day.  More details will follow in a letter 

home on 6th March. 

The families of two of our pupils 

worked hard on a two hour 

community  ‘ l i t ter  pick’ , 

concentrating on and around 

the School and Church .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A pupil in Year 2 was one of the top borrowers from 

Westbrook Library in the year 2019. As a thank 

you, the library held a celebration of reading at 

Warrington Library. He was given an Achiever 

Award from the library, for taking out the most 

books and a gift voucher was presented to him by 

Warrington Councillor Tony Higgins. 

Student Recognition 



Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Global Awareness Watercycle Works 

 

This week Year  4 

had a visit from 

United Utilities, 

teaching them all 

about the water 

cycle.  

They have been learning what the 

water cycle consists of and how the 

water is filtered to ensure that it is safe 

to drink from their taps. They looked at 

all the different ways we use water and 

how much we waste.  

They all made a 

promise to help reduce 

the waste of water in 

t h e i r  h o m e s , 

something as simple as turning off the 

tap whilst they clean their teeth  

World Book Day 2020 

The School Council have decided on 

the theme for this year’s World Book 

Day. The children can come to school 

dressed as a book character or in 

their pyjamas. They 

can bring a favourite 

book with them, 

which doesn’t have 

to match their outfit. 

 

Netball Match 

On Tuesday, our school netball team battled 

very windy conditions in a match against 

Barrow Hall. The children have been working 

very hard all half term in preparation, and it 

paid off. We won the match 8-3 and played 

extremely well! All of the children showed 

superb perseverance during the match 

never giving anything less than 100%, even 

when the temperature became extremely 

cold. We are all so proud of the team for  a 

great victory. A big thank you to all friends 

and family that came to support us, it is very 

much appreciated.  

Winners 2020 

Congratulations to our #Unselfie Challenge! 

Winners for 2020, Logan from Y2, Faith 

from Y3 and Risheka from Y5.  

 

Unselfie Challenge Winners 


